
Dear Computational Media graduate students, 
 
The Department of Computational Media has always been committed to and will continue to 
support our graduate and undergraduate students.  
  
Our faculty are also deeply concerned with the high cost of living in Santa Cruz and are aware 
that this situation has become untenable for some of you. We understand why you are 
compelled to take action and following the guidelines of the Santa Cruz Faculty Association, 
within our legal and administrative control, we will not retaliate as a department against any TAs 
in any way regardless of his/her/their decision regarding the grading strike.  
  
We appreciate your efforts and the efforts of various campus units to ensure that undergraduate 
students are not harmed, and invite you to continue to reach out to us regarding your concerns.  
 
On behalf of Computational Media faculty,  
Sri Kurniawan 
Professor and Chair, Department of Computational Media 
Baskin School of Engineering 
UC Santa Cruz, 1156 High Street, SOE-3 
Santa Cruz CA 95064, USA 
 


